
 
 
 
 

Management Standards for Hazardous Waste Pharmaceuticals and 
Amendment to the P075 Listing for Nicotine 

 
To all Healthcare Facilities and Reverse Distributors, 
 
On February 22, 2019 the EPA signed the final rule titled “Management 
Standards for Hazardous Waste Pharmaceuticals and Amendment to the 
P075 Listing for Nicotine” which establishes and updates standards for the 
handling of hazardous waste pharmaceuticals and nicotine replacement 
therapies. This rule came into effect ​August 21, 2019. 
 
Healthcare facilities and reverse distributors are prohibited from discharging 
hazardous waste pharmaceuticals to the sewer collection system and 
treatment plant pursuant to the published rule and existing sewer use 
ordinance ​§13.24.070 
 
Visit the ​EPA Website​ and the ​FAQ​ page for more information. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cory Pierce 
Spanish Fork City 
Wastewater Division Manager 
 
40 S Main Street 
Spanish Fork, UT 84660 
cpierce@spanishfork.org 

https://spanishfork.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=ordinances#name=13.24.070_Discharging_Into_City_Wastewater_System
https://www.epa.gov/hwgenerators/final-rule-management-standards-hazardous-waste-pharmaceuticals-and-amendment-p075
http://www.epa.gov/hwgenerators/frequent-questions-about-management-standards-hazardous-waste-pharmaceuticals-and

